Est 1969

Sorrd ] [Seevr Moo=

eMail <thirdear@iafrica.com> P.0.Box 61811 BishopsGate 4008 KZN

New Address: 446 Currie Road, Berea,Durban 4001 South Africa
Tel/Fax 207-5314 - PC(Fax 207-5305

) = \ = 7 =~
(02233 366T 2

( 02234~
(Bywe (1 3,)620- 68573

i FAX COVER PAGE 7o FaxNumber: (0944)(131)669-5006
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ATTENTION: Robert Pratt / Gordon Muir / Debbie Metcalf

FROM: 3eM / David Marks

SUBJECT: Don Williams - Proposed African Safari 1997

PAGES (Includes this page): 1

REPLY: URGENT YES NOT NECESSARY
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Re: Your information & Faxes on DON WILLIAMS & THE BHUNDU BOYS

Apologies for not replying sooner - thank you for your interest, promo material &
Faxes. Greatly appreciated - as | explained to Debbie (and Gordon?) on the
phone, 3eM is interested in hosting DON WILLIAMS both in Zim and Azania.

However we are obligated to WILLIE NELSON for the May/June SA tour and
we suggest that it would be in your interest to see what sort of business Willie
does before you commit. (Can you ask your principles/investors to hold tight?)
We understand that you have to plan - but there aren’t too many promoters who
can do the sort of tour that 3eM can. We prefer to focus on one or two good
tours a year.

DON WILLIAMS and the BHUNDU BOYS will be a major project that we would
like to\concentrate on - November early December 1997 or perhaps the first 2
months in 19987 3eM will have enough time from July, if that's OK with DON.
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Thé{nk §(\ou for considering 3rd Ear Music - we will keep in touch.

With best regards,

Directors: DAVID MARKS BARRY GERSON reg: 89/06695/07
The contents of this fax does not constitute a contract
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